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Reception 98.2% 
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Year 1 99% 

Year 2 96.7%  
 

Year 3 94.4% 

Year 4 97.8%  
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Year 5 99.1% 

Year 6 97.6%  
 

TOTAL 97.6% 

 

Primary School Newsletter 
 

Notices 
 

The Silver Smarties collection has raised an incredible £505.00 so far. If you have any tubes outstanding, please 
return them as soon as possible. 
Tuesday 6th June will be non-uniform day. Please send raffle prizes for the PTFA for bingo night and the summer folly. 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

What’s Going On? (Please see ourschoolsapp.com for further information) 

Forest School Celebration Worship Other dates 
7/06/17 Wrens   5/06/17 Lunch Menu Week 2 

8/16/17 Peregrines   6/06/17 Non Uniform Day  

  16/06/17 Robins 7/06/17 Swimming Yr 4 & extras 

    7/06/17 PTFA Meeting 

    9/06//17 PTFA BIngo 

14/06/17 Robins   14/06/17 Swimming Yr 4 & extras 

15/16/17 Peregrines   15/06/17 Yr 5 & 6 Rounders 

  16/06/17 Robins 9.15) 15/06/17 PTFA Meeting 

    16/06/17 Maths Morning 

    16/06/17 Toy Fayre 

    21/06/17 Crucial Crew 

    21/06/17 Swimming Yr 4 & extras 

21/06/17 Wrens   22/06/17 Yr 3 & 4 Football 

22/06/17 Peregrines   22/06/17 Transition Day 

    22/06/17 New Intake Meeting 

    28/06/17 Swimming Yr 4 & extras 

28/06/17 Robins 30/06/17 Wrens 29/06/17 Transition Day 

29/16/17 Owls   29/06/17 Year 6 JKHS Visit 

    5/07/17 Swimming Yr 4 & extras 

    7/07/17 PTFA Summer Folly 

5/07/17 Wrens   11/07/17 Parent opportunity to discuss reports 

6/07/17 Owls   12/07/17 Swimming Yr 4 & extras 

12/07/17 Robins   13/07/17 Yr 5 & 6 Rounders 

    13/07/17 Summer Concert 

  20/07/17 Yr 2 Graduation 14/07/17 Summer Concert 

13/07/17 Peregrines 21/07/17 Yr 6 Leaver’s Service 18/07/17 Leaver’s BBQ 

    21/07/17 Last Day of Term 

    05/09/17 New School Year Starts 

    30/09/17 PTFA Book Sale 

    Some sports fixtures may be subject to change or cancellation 
 

Class News 

Wrens 
We have been learning all about Jack and the Beanstalk. We have also been cooking different sorts of 
foods.   

Robins 
We have been learning about lots of different flowers and plants that we have in our gardens and 
writing poems about them. 

Woodpeckers 

We have been exploring some of the books nominated for the ‘Kate Greenaway Award’, particularly 
‘The Journey’ by Francesca Sanna. We created our own stories about refugees and decided that we 
would help Christian Aid by raising money to support refugees around the world. In Maths, we have 
been thinking about co-ordinates and measurements. In PE, we have been developing our athletics 
skills with Mr Stephens.  

Owls 

In Maths, Owls have been solving measure problems involving money and time and in English the 
children have been completing a range of descriptive writing in the form of poems and describing 
characters and settings.  In RE, we have been exploring how Jesus is inspiring to some people by 
finding evidence in bible stories.  We use the evidence which we found to create some art work. 

Peregrines 

In English Year 6 have been busy writing a guide on how to survive SATs for children in Year 5 and in 
Maths they have been designing their own theme park and calculating the cost to set it up, whilst in 
Year 5 they have been describing characters and settings in English and converting measurements in 
Maths. Also, the children have audition for parts in the forthcoming summer concert. All of the main 
parts have been given out to the children, so they can learn their lines over the half-term break. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


